
To: Envirothon Coaches and Students:

We welcome you to the 2023, 21st annual Mouse River Loop Envirothon to
be held onWednesday, September 20th. We are excited for the opportunity
to get to know you and looking forward to a productive and successful
Envirothon.
This year the event will again be held at the Upper Souris National Wildlife
Refuge on County Road 22 -17705 212th Ave NW, Berthold, ND.
The Oral Presentation topic this year will be: “Renewable Energy for a
Sustainable Future”.
Enclosed are copies of your learning objectives, a team signup sheet, an
example judging form, and release form which needs to be filled out and
must be returned to Renville County SCD by September 1st. Only
students in grades 9 through 12 are eligible to compete in the Envirothon.
Team registration will be at 7:30 am. We will have a full, fun, educational
schedule which we hope to conclude by 3:00 pm.
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Lena Bohm at the
Mohall, USDA Service Center. Phone: 756-6351 ext.3 or Address: PO
BOX 220, 805 Hwy 5 East, Mohall, ND 58761

Respectfully,

MRL Envirothon Committee
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